
                Hanover Minor Soccer Association 
Box 20023 Station Main, Hanover, ON N4N 3T1 

             president.hmsa@gmail.com          www.hanoverminorsoccer.ca 

                              Please also visit us on Facebook!! 
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Continued on reverse side…. 

2013 EXECUTIVE MEMBERS 
 

President……………………....…Vacant 

Vice President……………….…...Vacant 
Coach Coordinator…………..Mike Pollard 

Referee Coordinator…………Cory Bezeau 

Treasurer…………………..Elaine Bohnert 

Registrar………………..…Caroline Breen 

Secretary……………….……Kim Munroe 

Community Liaison…….………Tim Dietz 

Field Coordinator………….…….Vacant 

Equipment Coordinator……..….Vacant 

Tournament Coordinator……….Vacant 

U5/U6 Coordinator………...….…Vacant 

Director…………………..……….Vacant 

Director……………………Dave Pohlman 

REGISTRATION FEE’S FOR 2013 ARE: 
 

U5 & U6 age group: ($70)* 
$45* Registration & $25 Uniform 

 

U8 & U10 age group: ($105)* 
$80* Registration, $25 Uniform 

 

U12, U14 & U16 age group: ($125)* 
$100* Registration, $25 Uniform 

 

U20 age group: ($145)* 
$120* Registration, $25 Uniform 

 

 

* - User Fee’s of (25%) will be added to registration fee where 

applicable. Late Fees are $25/child 
 

 

CHANGES WITH HANOVER MINOR SOCCER 
 

With a new season not far away brings some new changes to the Hanover Soccer program.  Ontario Soccer 

Association has implemented the L.T.P.D. (Long Term Player Development) program that will have some affect on 

our program.  You can view these changes on the Ontario Soccer website at www.ontariosoccer.net and the direct 

site to the LTPD changes is www.ontariosoccer.net/LTPD/LTPDNews.aspx  These links are available on our 

website as well at www.hanoverminorsoccer.ca Please be sure to check this out! 

 

EXECUTIVE POSITIONS 

 

We have many vacant positions as you can see above, if you 

are interested in helping out please email 

president.hmsa@gmail.com 
 

REGISTRATION DATES 
 

On-Line registration opens March 1st and you can use Visa, Mastercard & PayPal for payment 
 

All NEW players must bring proof of birth date and residency (Drivers License and/or Tax Bill) to registration OR 

if registering on-line you must email us these to president.hmsa@gmail.com 
 

We will also have 2 sign up dates at the Soccer Office located at:      214 10
th

 Street Hanover 

(J.D. Lyons building beside theatre) 
 

Friday March 1,  7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
 

Saturday March 30,  9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
 

Also find us at the  

Spring / Summer Registration Night 
 

Thursday March 7
th

,  7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m 

At the P & H Center 
 

Late Fee’s ($25) will apply on ALL registrations AFTER March 30
th

 and spaces cannot be guaranteed after this date.  

Sign up early to avoid disappointment. 

 

http://www.hanoverminorsoccer.ca/
http://www.ontariosoccer.net/
http://www.ontariosoccer.net/LTPD/LTPDNews.aspx
http://www.hanoverminorsoccer.ca/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHANGES FOR UNDER 8’s 
 

We will be traveling once again this season BUT we will be 

traveling to Mount Forest (possibly Holstein), Durham & 

Markdale instead of the area we have the past few years.   
 

Also changes with the LTPD that you will see this season is the 

number of players on the field at a time (5v5 including goal 

keeper), the fields and nets will be smaller & your game will 

have 2-15 minute halves with 30 minutes of practice prior to 

the game.  There will be no scores kept and teams will have a 

max of 10 children on them with a focus of equal playing time 

for all kids.  You will also have 2-3 festivals (just like 

tournaments) throughout the year (not finalized yet).  Your 

game night is changed to Wednesday. 
 

There will also be a 30 minute practice night with a 30 min 

scrimmage for all U-8 teams in addition to their game nights. 
 

 PICTURE DAY 
 

Monday June 10th is set for picture day at the Hanover 

Soccer Fields.  In case of rain, we will meet at the P & H 

Center (on arena floor).  Each player will receive a free 

traditional sports mount that includes an individual picture 

and a team photo.  Additional pictures and collectables will 

be available to order if desired.  Each player must complete 

an order form and bring it to picture night even if you are not 

ordering additional pictures.  Forms and a schedule will be 

provided by your coach and will be posted to the website 

closer to the date. 

PRACTICE & GAME NIGHTS 
 

Under 5 practice & scrimmage……………..Thursday 

 (No changes from last year) 
 

Under 6 practice & scrimmage……..……...Wednesday 

 (No changes from last year) 
 

Under 8 game & practice…….……..……..Wednesday 

Under 8 practice & scrimmage……………….Tuesday 
 

Under 10 game………………….……..……..Monday 

Under 10 practice…………………………...Tuesday 
 

Under 12 game………………….……..……Thursday 

Under 14 game………………….……..….Wednesday 

Under 16 game………………….……..……..Tuesday 

Under 12, 14 & 16 practice………………….Monday 
 

Under 20 game………………….……..….…...Sunday 

UNIFORMS 
 

As last year, each player will receive a brand new uniform 

including socks, shorts and a team jersey.  Players are required to 

wear these items to all games.  Players do not have to return the 

uniforms at the end of the season.  It is yours to keep.  Players are 

also responsible for providing their own shin guards and soccer 

cleats.  Remember there is to be NO JEWELRY worn on the 

soccer field at any time. 

COACHING 
 

If you coached last year and are willing to return to coach 

again this season or if you are interested in coaching for the 

first time, please call Mike Pollard at 519-364-1807.   
 

New coaches must attend a coaching clinic and will receive 

half of the clinic fee back at the end of the first season and 

the second half after coaching a second season. 

 

CHANGES FOR UNDER 10’s 
 

We will be traveling once again this season BUT we 

will be traveling to Mount Forest (possibly Holstein), 

Durham & Markdale instead of the area we have the 

past few years.   
 

Also changes with the LTPD that you will see this 

season are the fields and nets will be smaller & your 

game will have 4-15 minute quarters, you will continue 

with 7v7 including goal keeper.  There will be no 

scores kept and teams will have a max of 14 children 

on them with a focus of equal playing time for all kids.  

Your game night is changed to Monday. 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

March 1…..……..…On-Line Registration Starts 
 

March 1……….Registration Night, 7 p.m.-9 p.m. 
 

March 7..Spring/Summer Reg. Night, 7-8:30 p.m. 
 

March 30……....Registration Day, 9 a.m.- 12p.m. 
 

March 31………...Late fee’s added to registration 
 

Week of May 13
th

….Soccer Begins for U8 and up 
 

Week of May 20
th

…..Soccer Begins for U5 & U6 
 

June 10…..…....Pictures at Hanover Soccer Fields 

              (Rain location, P & H Center-Arena floor) 

 

BIKE PARK 
 

Just a note to remind everyone that the bike park is not an 

area for the kids to be playing at…Please remind them to 

stay clear of this area. 


